
 
 

Dear Naming Services portal User,  
  
Please be aware that the ICANN organization will be performing scheduled 
maintenance to the Naming Services portal (NSp) on Tuesday, 28 September 2021 
starting at 17:00 UTC. We expect the update to take approximately 30 minutes. 
  
The system will be unavailable to all users during the release, so please plan 
accordingly.  
  
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience.  
  
If you have any questions or issues, contact ICANN Global Support 
atglobalsupport@icann.org.  
  
Regards, 
ICANN 
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